
Clash over bike lanes v. travel lanes on busy 
Northeast DC corridor | NBC4 Washington
NBC4 Darcy Spencer reports a massive neighborhood 
turnout to protest a Road Diet creating a bottleneck for 
traffic on South Dakota Ave. Councilmember Zachary 
Parker secures $1M for a study that reduces traffic lanes 
in the name of safety. Watch here:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jjeuQaog-yk

North Michigan Park Civic Association called a 
community meeting with DDOT to discuss proposed 
safety changes for South Dakota Avenue. Two of the 
three proposed plans add bike lanes to high-trafficked, 
congested corridors.
Wednesday, August 7, 2024
Time: 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm
Where: Faith United Church
4900 10th Street NE, off S Dakota Ave
Washington, DC 20017
 
Residents and businesses of Ward 4 and Ward 5 come 
together in a petition with 1,000 signatures, “Oppose the 
addition of bike lanes on South Dakota Avenue NE”.

www.change.org/p/oppose-bike-lanes-on-south-dakota-
ave-ne-wash-dc

See NBC4 reports:

DC communities fight bike lanes | NBC4 Washington 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jjeuQaog-yk
http://www.change.org/p/oppose-bike-lanes-on-south-dakota-ave-ne-wash-dc
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